End of Week 2 - Friday, September 7, 2012

"Learn-by-Heart" - Leaders for Next Week - Catechetical Week#3

Bible Verse: Sarah May — Romans 5:19 Catechism: The Ten Commandments

Micah Hardenbrook – The Fifth Commandment:

RJ Frerking – What does this mean?

Jake Mussomelli – The Sixth Commandment:

Dane Petersen – What does this mean?

Parents' Association! Our first meeting will be our Back-to-School afternoon! Come and meet with your child's teacher and see what your child's academic world is like every day. So put **Sunday**, **September 23**, **2012**, on your calendar. After the late service we will have a potluck luncheon followed with the meeting and activities for the children. See you there!

Lock Out! As a new security precaution this year, the Academy outside doors will be locked at 8:00am or a few minutes before. If you are coming to pick up preschoolers Mrs. Kohlmeier will open the door or will be there to let you in. Any other time you arrive during the school day please enter through the Church narthex doors which will remain open as usual during regular office hours.

Forms Anyone? Please remember to turn into the office all medical forms including: the prescription or non-prescription forms, the Emergency Medical Authorization Form, and the Student Health Report.

Choir Robes are going home with your singer today! Please wash and have them hanging back in the Gerhardt Room by sometime next week, particularly because the Academy Choir sings for the first time on September 16. Thanks for your help! *Mrs. May*

Academy and Cherub Choirs Calendar Addition – Please add Tuesday, December 4, 7:00pm, to the choir schedule. Both choirs will be singing for the tree lighting ceremony in Merton. Also please note that Lessons and Carols will be on FRIDAY night, December 21, this year!

You Should See! -The beautiful quilt this year was made by Cathy Drahos. It is displayed in the Narthex. The winner of the quilt will be drawn on Sunday, September 30, 2012 at 12:00 noon. Please help us raise money for the Academy by selling your 25 tickets. If you need more tickets to sell to friends, family, co-workers, and neighbors, please stop in the office to pick them up.

Mark Wayne, Steel Guitarist, Performs at the September Fish Fry — Join us for dinner and entertainment from Mark Wayne, Steel Guitarist, playing a combination of Gospel and Secular Music during the fish fry Friday, September 21 from 4:30-7:00pm. Bring as many guests as you can. Pastor and Beth first met Mark in the Northwoods several years ago while on vacation. He's a lot of fun and you'll enjoy his music.

Upcoming Flea Market — Please mark our calendars for the upcoming Flea Market on **Saturday**, **September 15**. Vendor forms can now be picked up in the Narthex at the SCRIP counter and are also available online. Thank you.

Dates to Remember -

Sat. Sept. 15 7th Annual Flea Market

Sun. Sept. 16 Academy Choir sings for both services

Fri. Sept. 21 Family Fish Fry 4:30-7:00p.m. Sun. Sept. 23 Parents' Association Meeting

Fri. Sept. 28 Hot lunch

Sun. Sept. 30 Quilt Raffle drawing at noon